STATE OF NEW MEXICO

ENERGY, MINERALS AND NATURAL RESOURCES DEPARTMENT
OIL CONSERVATION DIVISION

GARREY CARRUTHERS POST OFFICE BOX 2088
GOVERNOR - May 15, 1989 ) STATE LAND OFFICE BUILDING

SANTA FE, NEW MEXICO 87504
(505) 827-5800

Shell Western E & P Inc.
P.O. Box 576
Houston, Texas 77001

Attention: J. M. Winder
Dear Marcus:

With regards to the application for injection for the
Northeast Drinkard Unit Well No. 322 dated April 6, 1989, I
am requesting that some additional information be submitted
prior to approval. As we have discussed previously, on
every such application I am obligated to examine the area of
review well data to ensure that these wells will not serve
as a conduit for migration of water from the injection
formation. From the information contained in your
application, this task is very difficult to accomplish. I
realize that the construction data for most of these wells
has been previously submitted as evidence in Case No. 9232
and as such I do not request that it be resubmitted. I do
request however, that you submit a tabular list of area of
review wells since this information is difficult to obtain
from the map you submitted. This list should include the
well name and number and well location information.
Hopefully, we will have the construction information on file
for all these wells.

If you should have any questions, please contact me at
(505) 827-5800.

Sincerely,

DocsCda i

David Catanach
Engineer



